
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 12/20/2013 10:37:42 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Charlotte.terkeurst@cpuc.ca.gov (Charlotte.terkeurst@cpuc.ca.gov); 

josephine.emelo@cpuc.ca.gov (josephine.emelo@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Schedule meeting with Earley and Ferron 

Great ~ thanks Michael. 
We will get this arranged through Josie. 

Laura 

Original Message 
From: Colvin, Michael lmailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Friday, December 20, 2013 10:11 AM 
To: Doll, Laura; Cherry, Brian K 
Cc: Emelo, Josephine <josephine.emelo@cpuc.ca.gov>; TerKeurst, Charlotte <charlotte.terkeurst@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: Schedule meeting with Earley and Ferron 

Laura (and Brian) 

Following up on our conversation from yesterday, Commissioner Ferron would like to do a sit down with Tony 
Earley on the findings of the internal audit report. He was also interested in meeting with a board member if 
possible. 

Juliane is out of the office, but Josie can help coordinate. I've CC'd her to help figure out calendar. 

Thanks 

Michael 
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